
 

DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

THURSDAY, MARCH 7, 2024 

SATs: This is a friendly reminder that Thursday, March 7 is our SAT day.  All grade 11 students will be taking 

the SAT.  Attendance is mandatory as we must have 95% attendance for this exam. Again, all grade 11 students- 

thats you juniors - will be taking the SAT tomorrow.   Students in grades 9, 10, and 12 will have an asynchronous 

eLearning day.  More information will be sent to your emails this afternoon.  Please check them this 

evening.   Due to testing, there will be no detention tomorrow. 

Freshmen Play: Attention Freshmen!  This is your opportunity to experience the magical world of the 

theater.  Join the fun by being a cast or crew member of the Freshman Plays.  Stop by Mrs. Swetlik’s desk in the 
B hall to pick up a Call Out Sheet or take one from the theater bulletin board.  Completed forms are due on or 

before March 8. 

Boys Golf: Boys golf tryouts will be immediately after school at Palmira on Monday, March 11.  You have to 

be confirmed green in final forms to try out.  Any questions see coach Ohlenkamp in room C201 

St. Baldrick’s:  Lake Central High School will be hosting its annual Saint Baldrick's event on Friday, March 

15. Anyone interested in shaving or supporting this event should see Mrs. Ohlenkamp in C333 or Mrs. Rokita in 

D204.  

 Beginning Tuesday, March 5, the Pte class that raises the most money for St. Baldrick’s will Pie 
a Principal at the Saint Baldrick’s event. The winning Pte from each grade level will choose one 
student from class to Pie the Principal. The top Pte overall will pie Mrs. Novak and the other 

three will pie either Mr. Smolinski, Mrs. Kirn or Mr. Stanisz. Donate in your Pte classroom. 

Competition ends Wednesday, March 13. 

 The next St Baldrick's fundraiser will be Tuesday, March 12 from 12 - 8pm at Culvers in St. John.  Simply 
mention “St. Baldrick’s” when ordering.  

Future Medical Professionals:  The March Future Medical Professionals meeting is rescheduled from 
Wednesday, March 6 to Thursday, March 14 in C326 after school until about 3:10. 

Color Run: The Student Council is excited to announce that the 2nd Annual Color Run is just around the corner. 

It will be held on Sunday April 21st at 9am. Please see the flyers around the building and scan the qr code or 

head to the school store to register! Let's get Dusty, LC!  

 

DONATION OPPOURTUNITIES 

The FCCLA 3rd Annual Infant Supply Drive runs through March 20.  This year Swaddling Clothes of Dyer is in 

need of wipes, baby soap, lotion, diaper cream, diapers size 3-6, gently used or new clothes and blankets up to 

size 3T, bottles, pacifiers.  Look for donation bins outside of guidance or in room D205.  Last year we were able 

to assist over 40 infants/toddlers in need!  Show your generosity and get your donations ready. 

The Asian American Club and NTeens are doing a flash donation drive to help support the 35 families who lost 
their homes in the Sherwood Lake apartment fire last week.  If you don’t know….Sherwood Lake is just down 
the street from LCHS.  Let’s help our neighbors get back on their feet!  They are in need of toiletry items such 
as soaps, body wash, shampoo, shaving supplies, feminine hygiene products, hairspray, etc.  The donation bin 
is down by Door A.  All donations will be donated Friday, March 8 after school!   

 


